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Hinterland Adventure Playground, Cooroy – 

Closed for Maintenance 

 

Project summary 

The Hinterland Adventure Playground in 

Cooroy will be closed from Monday, 28 

October for general maintenance, slide 

replacement and equipment servicing. 

Council has programmed several aspects 

of essential maintenance works as part of 

this closure to ensure this very busy and 

popular playground is sustained to a high 

standard. 

 

Scope of works 
Work will include: 

• maintenance and servicing of play 

equipment 

• metal slide replacement with plastic 

alternative for a cooler and smoother 

sliding experience  

• the contractor will be mobilising a 

crane to undertake works. 

 

 

Timing  
Maintenance works are scheduled to 
commence on Monday, 28 October and 
will take approximately two weeks to 
complete, weather permitting.  

 

 

Community impact  

The whole playground will BE CLOSED 

to the public while these works are 

carried out.  

Signage and safety barriers will be in 

place where required.  

Visitors are encouraged to explore other 

local parks and playgrounds while the 

Hinterland Adventure Playground is 

temporarily closed. A list of recreational 

parks can be found on Council’s website. 

 

Your patience during these works is 
appreciated.  
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